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October 5, 2012

Council President Tony Young & Honorable Members of the
San Diego City Council

Mayor Jerry Sanders

Appointment to the Funds Commission

It is my pleasure to appoint Matt Ellis to the Funds Commission, subject to your confirmation.

Matt Ellis advises companies on sustainability strategies and solutions. He began his career
with CBRE in Global Corporate Services as a broker, during which time he led CBRE's
Sustainability Practice Group on the West Coast. After two years in brokerage, Mr. Ellis was
promoted to Director of CBRE Carbon where he helped implement CBRE's global carbon
neutrality initiative and advised clients on environmental commodity procurement. Most
recently, Mr. Ellis assumed the role of Associate Director of Sustainability where he is
responsible for North American sales and implementation of CBRE's sustainability services,
as well as advising on CBRE's corporate sustainability programs.

Mr. Ellis has expertise in corporate sustainability strategy, sustainability reporting, GFIG
emissions management, green building, building energy efficiency, and carbon markets. He is
an Aspen Institute First Movers Fellow and sits on CBRE's global sustainability steering
committee.

I ask that you confirm this appointment and join me in acknowledging Mr. Ellis for his
willingness to serve the City of San Diego in this capacity.

JERRY SANDERS
Mayor
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cc: City Attorney Jan Goldsmith
City Clerk Elizabeth Maland
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